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Awards Assemblies 

Each of our 3 grade levels held their end of the year award assemblies in the month of May. All 3 events 

were well attended by parents and family members. We had a large number of students who received an 

award for being on the honor roll.  

 

Choir-Band 

Congratulations and thank you to the choir and band students who performed flawlessly at the graduation 

ceremony.  

 

Field Day 

On Wednesday, May 24th, NMS held its annual field day. This year’s theme was based on grade level 

competitions.  Students competed in a wide variety of competitions and events.   The students had a great 

time. 

 

Knight Crew/PTO 

On Saturday, May 6th NMS hosted our second annual color run. This year we had just over 165 students 

participate and just over 225 total participants. The weather was great and the students had a great time. 

The PTO raised $4800. To date, the PTO has raised $16,320 in funds committed to the installation of a new 

running surface on our school property.  

 

Future Problem Solvers 

The international competition was held June 7-11 at the University of Wisconsin-LaCrosse. Over 2,000 

students from around the world competed. Seventeen students from NMS competed.  Listed below are just 

some of the outstanding performances from our students: 

 

6th grade team- Oral presentation finals 

Ryan Cerauli’s scenario writing team won the competition 

Sarah Ames team won first place in the magic competition 

Amelia Guanci’s scenario writing team came in third place 

 

 
NMS Students at lunch with students from Singapore!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 Science Splash 

 This is the 6th year that our 7th & 8th Grade Advanced Science students have participated in Science Splash. 

Science Splash is unique program in which our students, in small groups, design their own science lessons 

and then teach the lessons to elementary students. It is an awesome hands-on learning experience for 

students in kindergarten through third grade. This year our Science Splash program traveled to Reek 

Elementary School in Fontana, Wisconsin as well as RGS and SGE. See the link below for an article and 

picture of science splash in the Lake Geneva News.  

http://www.lakegenevanews.net/news/making-waves-at-reek-with-science-splash/article_093405e4-ed80-

11e6-bec6-87ab475b8349.html 

   

 

Student Discipline 

5/17-6/16—No in-school suspensions---- No out-of-school suspensions 

 

Important Dates 
Monday, July 10          On-line Registration Opens               

Friday, July 28          On-line Registration Closes  

Friday, August 18         NMS Locker Day 8:00-3:30 

Monday, August 21         6th Grade Orientation 6:30- 8:00 

Wednesday, August 23              First Day of School- Full Day 

Thursday, August 31                 Curriculum Night 6:30-8:30 

 

 

   

Enrollment Update 
 

6th Grade                        134 

 

7th Grade                        139 

 

8th Grade                        152 

 

Total                               425 

 

http://www.lakegenevanews.net/news/making-waves-at-reek-with-science-splash/article_093405e4-ed80-11e6-bec6-87ab475b8349.html
http://www.lakegenevanews.net/news/making-waves-at-reek-with-science-splash/article_093405e4-ed80-11e6-bec6-87ab475b8349.html

